
 
 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
(845) 452-2000 
www.CentralHudson.com 

December 22, 2021 
 
Honorable Michelle L. Phillips, Secretary 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza, 19th Floor  
Albany, New York 12223-1350 

 
RE:  Case 15-E-0751, In the Matter of the Value of Distributed Energy Resources –  

First Annual Update to Statement of Customer Benefit Contribution 
 
Dear Secretary Phillips:  
 

In accordance with the Order issued and effective August 13, 2021 in Case 15-E-0751, the 
Statement listed below is filed to become effective January 1, 2022. 

 
P.S.C. No. 15 – Electricity 

 
Statement of Customer Benefit Contribution  CBC-2 

 
The Company hereby refiles the statement initially filed on December 17, 2021 to 1) 

change the effective date to January 1, 2022 and 2) eliminate the Miro-CHP rate applicable to 
small commercial customers pursuant to the Order issued and effective August 13, 2021 in Case 
15-E-0751 Central Hudson. 
 

Questions related to this filing should be directed to Stacy Powers at (845) 486-6083 or 
spowers@cenhud.com  

   
Yours very truly, 

 
 
 

Christopher M. Capone 
Executive Vice President & CFO 

 

 Received: 12/22/2021 


